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Pupils 
of the week  

Ruby Norman       

Noah Gallilee         

Luca Sharp                       

Ava Austick                  

Jocelyn Thomas 

Frankie             

Livingstone   

Phoebe          

Gawthorpe     

Charlie Harrison  

Sonny-Pele         

Savvery 

Half Term                   

Heroes               

Amora Bone                                        

Mason Bulman                      

Will Sibly           

Clara Baxter            

Abigail Prunty                 

Maia Burton    

Hattie Moor                            

Kaitlin Tate                

Molly Rathbone           

Home                  

discussion    

question                 

Stan asked…

What is the most 

fascinating thing 

you learned    

during our       

Celebrating    

Cultures week?  

 

D.F Motors                                                                                                                   

Motor engineers Est 1965   A family business that cares       

*Free pick up and delivery *Service and pre-MOT for all types of vehicle, including hybrid and electric cars  

*Approved auto-diagnosis centre  *Ford and Peugeot parts always in stock  *Specialists in VW, Audi and Skoda 

servicing  *Tyres, batteries, exhausts etc supplied  *Bosch air conditioning specialist 

Station Yard, Great Ayton, TS9 6HJ     01642 722106     www.dfmotors.net 

It was lovely to see families in school today! We hope you enjoyed seeing our beautiful Celebrating Cultures work! 

On Monday, Mrs Murton and I delivered a presentation about the development of our           

curriculum to teachers and Teaching Assistants of Stokesley Secondary School. We will be 

working closely together to ensure that teachers know where children have come from in their 

learning journey and where they need to go next. We are excited by our plans to share                               

professional expertise with one another and for Stokesley students to inspire our children by 

sharing their skills and talents. We are fortunate to have such a great relationship with our                      

secondary colleagues and know that the work we do will benefit our children! Mrs Channing         

Lunchtime Award                                                                                                              
This week, our lunchtime 

award goes to Ella Pearson! 

Act of Kindness                                                                                                    
This week, this award goes to 
Frankie Livingstone for being a 

lovely friend! 

Half Term Heroes                                            

This is a new award to celebrate     

children who have been exceptionally well 

behaved and hard working, setting a       

brilliant example for others to follow.       

One child from each class will be chosen 

every half term and they will each receive 

a certificate and a ‘wand of wonder’, kindly 

made by our talented Mr Murton! 

Cake sale!                                                            

Thank you to everyone who 

provided and bought cakes for 

the RAFT cake sale today! 

Parents’ and Carers’ Evenings        
Our next consultation evenings will be 
held from 3.30pm - 6.30pm via Teams.  

21st and 22nd March: Miss Burley’s 
class  
22nd and 23rd March: the rest of the 
school.  
From 28th February to 14th March, you 
will be able to book your appointment 
time through the My Child At School 
app. On the left hand side menu of your 
home page, you will see ‘Parents       
evenings’. Click into there and you will 
see the appointment times available, 
choosing the one you would like for your 
child.                                                               
As we are using an online booking     
system there will be no letters sent out 
with reply slips to complete - we’re     
saving the planet and time all in one go! 

Farewell texting service,                                   
hello email alerts!   

We will soon be moving away from using 
Teachers2parents to send texts. Instead, 
we shall use notifications through the My 

Child At School app. If we send you a 
message, you will receive a notification on 
the MCAS app icon on your device (a little 
number in a circle will appear on the icon).  

Goodbye, Mrs Cordes!                                        

Today we say thank you and farewell to 

Mrs Cordes, who has taught our lovely 

Year One children throughout this half 

term. The children have had lots of fun 

learning with her and we wish her well for 

the future! I know that Mrs Weyell (who 

will teach each Monday) and Miss Harmar 

(who will teach for the rest of the week) 

are looking forward to teaching Year One 

after the holiday and that they have 

planned some exciting lessons already!  



Clubs                                                                                                                                 

                                                                       

Thank you to our adult volunteers who made our KS1 visit to Christchurch possible! 

New school meals menu                                                       
Our new menu will be live on My Child At School from 
Saturday 19th February. If you have already ordered 
meals for dates after 18th February, these will most  

likely be cancelled when the new menu starts - sorry! 

What has Toby seen this 
week?  

Toby has LOVED 
seeing the work 
that children have 
produced during 
our Celebrating 
Cultures week.    
He saw children 
learning Bhangra 
dances on Monday 
and wagged his tail 
to the music! He has had a good 
look at (and sniffed) the beautiful 
work on display in the lower 
school hall and has been 
amazed at how much children 
have learned! Why not visit our 
class blogs on our website to see 
what children have produced?! 

Important dates for your diary                                                                    

28th February: Return to school and Parents’ and Carers’ consultation 

meetings appointment booking system opens on the My Child At School app                                                                                           

1st March: Nursery, EYFS, Y1 and Y2 Pancake races on the High Green                                                  

3rd March: World Book Day - This year, we will have a book at bedtime 

theme. Children may come to school dressed in their pyjamas, a onesie or a 

book themed costume and bring their favourite book to school. Throughout 

the day, children will stop whatever they are doing and read, sharing books 

and having book related fun!                                                                                                                

4th March: Mrs Murton’s class and Mr Moore’s class visit to Beamish        

museum                                                                                                                     

10th March: Ancient Greek virtual visitor in Y3/4 classes                            

14th March: Parents’ and Carers’ consultation meetings appointment    

booking system closes                                                                                                 

18th March: Comic relief and Sport relief combined! Children may come to 

school in sporty clothes as they’ll be taking part in silly sport sessions! Red 

noses will be on sale!                                                                                                  

21st March: 3.30pm - 6.30pm Parents’ and Carers’ consultation meetings 

on Teams (booking via My Child At School app)  Miss Burley’s class only                                                                                                                                                      

22nd March: 3.30pm - 6.30pm Parents’ and Carers’ consultation meetings 

on Teams (booking via My Child At School app) All classes                                                        

23rd March: 3.30pm - 6.30pm Parents’ and Carers’ consultation meetings 

on Teams (booking via My Child At School app)  Not Miss Burley’s class                                                        

28th March: 6pm East Barnby residential visit information session for Y6 

parents (in Mrs Murton’s classroom)                                                                             

4th April: Dress rehearsal of Y3/4 and Y4/5 performance for whole school                                                                                                                

5th April: 1.30pm and 6pm Y3/4 and Y4/5 performance in the Lower School 

hall for families (info to follow)                                                                                    

8th April: Break up for the holiday!                                                                                                                         

25th April: Return to school for more learning through fun! 

Football team 

(free) 

Wednesday                                    
3.20pm - 4.20pm                               
Mark Shimwell 

Years Five and 

Six 

  

Cross Country 

(free)                                   

Please bring warm clothes 

Thursday                                          

12.00 - 12.30pm  

Mrs Davis                                   

Mr Moore and 
Mrs Murton’s 

class 

Miss Tucker’s Gardening 
(£3 per session, payable on 

MCAS) 

Thursday                                       
3.10pm - 4.10pm                               

Miss Tucker 

Key Stage Two 

Multi sports                    

(not football) 

(Charge applies) 

Friday                           
3.00pm - 4.10pm  
Mark Shimwell 

Years One to Six 

Football 

(Charge applies) 

 

Friday                           

3.10pm - 4.30pm  

Mark Cromack 

Years Three to 

Six 

We love to hear your views!                            

Thank you to everyone who took 

the time to complete our brief 

survey last week. We have taken 

on board your wishes to receive 

updates regarding your children’s 

attainment and are working with 

the Enquire Learning Trust to 

have children’s termly              

assessments accessible on the 

My Child At School app.                        

Our latest survey (a text with the 

link for this was sent out on   

Monday 14th Feb) asks for your 

views regarding the development 

of the enrichment aspect of our 

curriculum. We’d love to know 

your thoughts regarding the en-

richment opportunities you feel 

children should have during their 

time at Roseberry and the skills 

they should learn, in addition to 

what they are taught through our           

curriculum. We also want to 

know if you have talents you 

could share with our children! 

Global Council Top Tip 

Buying refills for things such as 

liquid soap often saves on buying 

more plastic containers, 

thus helping to save our 

planet! 


